[bookmark: _GoBack]Hello ASD-W Families,
I am pleased to share that our 19 high schools will be celebrating the accomplishments of 1800+ graduates through a school-based graduation ceremony.  Guidelines have been provided to high school administration and each school will submit a plan to celebrate in their own, unique way.  The focus is on graduation.  While we understand that proms, Safe Grad, banquets, and services are traditionally a part of the graduation celebrations, these events as we know them are not practical at this time.  Some schools are exploring alternate activities that are mostly "virtual" in nature that will be fun and engaging.  The graduation, however, is the main focus.  Parameters set by the province will be respected and the health and safety of all will be the priority.  Graduating students and their families can watch for further information from your school in the near future.
The Wellness Series that has shared a number of documents to support the well-being of students and families is coming to an end.  The last two documents are enclosed within this email.  Please remember that this message and all attachments can be found on our website if you ever wish to review the information again.
EmotionalWellBeing_RealExperiences.pdf 
HopeForTheFuture.pdf 
Please note that although teachers and staff are returning to the school setting, schools are not wide open to the public.  If you have a need to connect with a teacher or staff member, please continue to reach out electronically or by phone.  If there is a requirement to visit the school for a specific reason, please be sure to reach out in advance to get further guidance or make plans.
All the best,
David McTimoney, Superintendent

